26 June 2015

USNA Class of 1964

c/o Mr. William H. Natter, Jr.
59 Sleep Hollow Road
Annapolis, MD 21401-1074

Dear Mr. Natter

| would like to take this opportunity to thank you and the USNA Class of 1964 for you generous
contribution towards my goal of becoming a United States Naval Officer. Through your
scholarship, | was able to attend one of the best preparatory schools in the nation, which
enabled my appointment to the Academy.

Attending the Salisbury School allowed me to strengthen my education that | have received
over the years as a product of the Department of Defense education system. This past year
has really helped me gain confidence in math and science and motivated me to work harder in
order to earn my commission. | feel better prepared for USNA by the extra year of preparation.

In closing, please pass my sincere gratitude to the USNA Class of 1964 for the tremendous
assistance they have provided me. Without this scholarship my dream of attending the
Academy would not have been possible. As | begin my journey at the Academy, | won't forget
your generosity and support you provided me. Go Navy!
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